










All seniors need to turn in one wallet size senior color photo to Mrs. Critel.  The photo will 

be scanned in for the yearbook, and the original will be used for the senior composite in 

the Commons Room.  The senior photo should be a vertical head shot with no hats, hands, 

animals, or “busy” backgrounds in the photo.  Please turn your picture in by December 14.   

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Critel at school or through email (346-4150 

or jcritel@esu10.org). 
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